
Hospitality Committee Report 

 

The Hospitality Committee is made up of Kathleen Morin, Sally Knowlton and Louise 
Matteson. These ladies have been very busy this year. They  along with help from many 
others,  have cleaned out and organized the closets, and made lists of all the supplies, both 
what we have and what we need. That way we can keep on top of things and never run out.  

The Veteran’s Luncheon went very will with lots of donations and lots of volunteers. It was 
suggested that we change the time next year because several towns have a brunch on 
Veteran’s Day. After brunch, no one is hungry at noon. Four o’clock was proposed with the 
idea that many seniors do not like to drive after dark. It was also proposed that we visit 
more local businesses for donations. We found that the stores in this area are very 
generous for Veterans as well as for local people. Perhaps the Deacons could get 
donations for the Senior Lunch too. 

We are very appreciative of all the help our congregation gives whenever we ask for food, 
cookies, snacks and volunteer help. 

Thank you, 

The Hospitality Committee 

 

 


